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China Golf Association; Chinese Taipei Golf Association; Golf Australia; Hong Kong Golf Association; Indian Golf Union 

Ladies Section; Indonesia Golf Association; Japan Golf Association; Korea Golf Association; Malaysian Ladies Golf 

Association; Myanmar Golf Federation, Association; New Zealand Golf; Singapore Ladies Golf Association; Thailand 

Ladies Golf Association; The Women's Golf Association of the Philippines; Vietnam Golf Association

Re-scheduling of the 42nd Queen Sirikit Cup Asia-Pacific Amateur Ladies Golf Team Championship

Dear QSC Member Associations & Officials, 

After careful consultation with our host Indonesia Golf Association during the past few weeks, I can now announce that 

the 42nd 

Queen Sirikit Cup is re-scheduled to be held from June 29th - July 3rd, 2020.  The tournament venue, Pondok Indah Golf 

Course,  

as well as other timetable of events remain the same as advised. 

As we are all aware of, presently there are many health-concerned restrictions being put up in many countries, including 

Indonesia.  However, we hope that the situation will improve during 

the next few months to ease this concern.   We will continue to monitor the situation closely and keep everyone well 

informed of any new development.   

In the meantime, please readjust your planning accordingly.  The deadlines in submitting the relevant Forms will be 

updated to fit the new dates. 

It is understandable that we all will encounter a difficult year in planning other events, but I hope all members will 

understand the need to solve the problem 

together as early as possible, to keep moving on.  Of course, the safety issue of every participant remains the priority 

precaution in all gatherings. 

With kind regards. 

Rae-Vadee T. Suwan 

Secretary-General, 

The Queen Sirikit Cup Secretariat, 

c/o Thailand Ladies Golf Association 

www.queensirikitcup.org  


